
 

 

 

13th September 2022 
 
His Majesty the King 
Buckingham Palace 
London 
SW1A 1AA 
 
Your Majesty, 
 
I write with great sadness, on behalf of the Lincolnshire Agricultural Society members, staff and 
farming community, to express our deep condolences to your Majesty, King Charles III and the 
Royal household, upon the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. The flag at the Lincolnshire 
Showground, home of the Society, is flying at half-mast in respect. 
 
Queen Elizabeth II was a great supporter of agriculture and the countryside. Our most memorable 
moments are of her in the countryside surrounded by her animals, or riding her native Fell ponies. 
Her unwavering duty and dedication has been solid through all our lives, She will be sadly missed. 
 
The thoughts and prayers of the Lincolnshire Agricultural Society are with your Majesty at this 
time of bereavement. 
 
 

 
 
Andrew Buckley 
Chair of Lincolnshire Agricultural Society 


